
Subscribe to our newsletter by emailing PP2Orevocation@nzta.govt.nz

WHAT IS PP2Ō 
REVOCATION?

We want to know what you think would be 
important to you along the state highway 
corridor once it reverts to a local road. For 
example, what walking and cycling facilities 
would be useful? How should landscaping in 
the commercial areas look? How can we make 
the corridor more accessible for all users? 
And, of course are there any existing features 
you might like to see retained?

The NZ Transport Agency and Kāpiti Coast 
District Council will be working in partnership 
to plan, design and deliver a fit-for-purpose 
local road.

We’ll be looking to incorporate the latest road 
safety designs, and we’ll also be considering 
the local culture, environment and history 
when designing along the corridor so that it 
connects within the local context.

It is important that local communities are 
part of the revocation process to ensure their 
aspirations are reflected in the final plan. 
The project team is committed to early and 
ongoing engagement throughout the duration 
of the project.

Landscaping and beautifying along the route 
will be an important consideration.

When the Peka Peka to Ōtaki Expressway opens 
in 2021, we’ll be starting work to return the state 
highway to the status of a local road – a process 
known as revocation. 
That means the Transport Agency will transfer responsibility of the 
13-kilometre section, from Taylors Road to Te Kowhai Road, to the Kāpiti 
Coast District Council. Before that happens, we need to ensure that it is fit for 
purpose. 

To ensure that this work goes as smoothly as possible we are starting to plan 
for it now, and we are already considering how to:
•	 strengthen the resilience of the Kāpiti Coast’s transport network
•	 ensure the corridor:

–– is accessible for all transport modes 
–– remains a viable alternative route if the Kāpiti Expressway is closed
–– connects communities and key regional areas/facilities where people live, 

work, and recreate
–– creates safer journeys through the local network.

HOW YOU CAN BE INVOLVED

Community input is a vital part of the revocation process, so at each stage of this process we will be asking for your thoughts and 
feedback. The more information you can provide, the more we can be sure to deliver a project that the community can be proud of. 

REVOCATION TIMELINE

Public engagement Public engagement Public engagement Public engagement

Project scoping 
May–Aug 2019

Scheme design 
Sep 2019–Mar 2020

Expressway and shared 
path open early 2021

PRELIMINARY DESIGN DETAILED DESIGN REVOCATION CONSTRUCTION WORKS

Apr–Dec 2020 Early 2021–2023We are  
here


